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Coordination Public Transit-Human Service 
Transportation Plan 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) Transit and Rail 
Division will be hosting a public meeting to discuss methods of transit as it related to assisted 
transportation needs.  
 
When: 
4:00 to 6:00 p.m. 
Wednesday February 11, 2015 
 
Where: 
Sunland Park Council Chambers 
1000 McNutt Road 
Sunland Park, NM 
 
Purpose: 
The NMDOT along with the El Paso Metropolitan Planning Organization is seeking input from 
the public as the 2007 Plan is currently being updated. The department is interested in gathering 
feedback and comments from the public. 
 
The NMDOT is encouraging local residents and businesses to attend in order to ask any 
questions they may have as it relates to this project. Those unable to attend the public meeting 
may send a written comment to: 
Marcy Eppler 
NMDOT Rural Transit Programs Supervisor  
marsha.eppler@state.nm.us 
1350 Alta Vista Street, SB-4 
Santa Fe, NM  87505 
(505) 827-5435 Office 
   

### 
 

For information regarding this meeting you will need to contact Marcy Eppler, NMDOT Rural 
Transit Programs Supervisor at (505) 827-5435 or via email marsha.eppler@state.nm.us .  
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